
Dear parent/carer, 
Ahoy ship mates, we are very excited to invite you and your child to a 
special activity of live music with the Tiny Tweeties.  This will be held  
on Wednesday  February 11th and the theme will be  pirates and     
numbers. The Tiny Tweeties will be held at nursery in your child's 
normal session.  You are invited to join your child at 10.25 am for the 
morning children and beginning of the week children.  For the 
afternoon children and the end of the week children you can join us at 
12.40 pm. The activity usually lasts about an hour. Children who attend 
nursery all day on a Wednesday please check with Mrs. Parker or Mrs. 
Halliday as to the session allocated.  
As this is a pirate themed live music activity, you  are most welcome to 
dress up, for example a simple scarf as a bandana, a striped tee shirt 
or a hat. Please don't worry if you haven't anything to dress up in just 
come along and join us, (only one adult per child owing  to space  
available).  If you are unable to attend your child will share the activity 
with a member of staff.   
 
We look forward to you joining us and the Rosemary Lane Pirates! 


